
 

 

FFWPU Barcelona, Spain: HARP Spain organizes Divine Principle Workshop 
 
Rodrigo Lopez 
February 26, 2022 
 

 
 

HARP Spain organized a Divine Principle workshop for the youth in the Barcelona community. There 

were 12 participants, two of them coming from Andorra. The workshop started Saturday morning and it 

ended on Sunday afternoon, it was one and a half days long. The program consisted of 7 lectures, given 

by first and second-generation members, and also included other activities and games. 

 

The participants received a summarized view of the Divine Principle book, including chapters from the 

Introduction and Principle of Creation, The Fall, Mission of Jesus, Providence of Restoration, and the 

Second Coming. 

 

Towards the end of the workshop, there was a time for sharing. Many of the young members expressed 

that it was tiring to go through so many lectures, but they also said they received some new insights and 

they appreciated the opportunity to meet and do things together. 

 

The staff also expressed that It was a learning experience and they felt very pleased to hear good 

testimonies. 

 

They then offered a conclusion prayer for the workshop, and they also prayed and sang the song Tongil 

for the end of the war in Ukraine. 

 

 


